Fax: 9623 1339 Email: werrington-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 9623 7077

6th April 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 27th April at 11:45am Werrington Public School will be holding our ANZAC ceremony on the basketball court facing the flag post. The ceremony will be run by our school leaders and will include an honoured guest from Penrith RSL.

We would like to invite parents and carers to attend on this significant occasion.

Unfortunately, if the weather conditions are unfavourable on the day, we will need to alter our plans and conduct the ceremony via Zoom to the students, and parents will be able to view photos and videos on our Facebook page and also in the school newsletter.

We are hoping for fine weather and would be pleased to see some of our valued family members join us for this special commemoration.

Kind Regards,

The ANZAC Team

Rowena Shields, Chris Despinidic and Susan Mayhew